
 

Elton John's Show in Geneva is Canceled

Wednesday 3 June, 2015

As a result of an infection of the vocal cords, Elton John's doctor has enforced a speech and singing ban.
Therefore the show at Arena Geneva on 3rd June 2015 unfortunately is canceled.

Due to issues with the Elton John touring schedule there is no more available space to fit in a new
Geneva band concert in 2015.

Tickets can be returned at the point of sale.
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